PShR Board Meeting

Phone Conference * September 28, 2016 * 8:00 CT

In attendance:

Board Members - Anke Brander, Julie Jackson-Biegert, Kathy Voyer

PShR Members: Linda Rudolphi, Marty Power, Nicole Mauser-Storer

Absent:

Board Members - Holly Kemmis, Libby Henderson, Steve Boles

Linda Rudolphi volunteered to be Secretary in the absence of Libby Henderson.

President Brander opened the meeting with the announcement Steve Boles will be resigning from the PShR Board due to personal obligations. He wants to stay involved with the PShR and will be available when needed. With regret Julie made a motion to accept his resignation with a second by Kathy. All voted yes. Many thanks to Steve for his dedication to the Shagya-Arabian and PShR.

The rest of the meeting was dedicated to brain storming the next PShR Inspection led by the Inspection Committee chairperson Marty Power. With the past two successful inspections, most of the current breeding stock of age has been inspected. At this time there are not a large number for 2016 as per the response from PShR members at this time.

Since the PShR Inspections are open to all breeds of horses, discussion was held on possible invitations being extended. Also, since time may be available due to the limited number for inspection in 2016, it may be perfect time for a seminar or open house.

With the new ideas, the Inspection Committee will draw up some options for the BOD the end of October or beginning of November. PShR members will be encouraged to submit their input and preferred location.

President Brander also announced Babolna will be celebrating its' 200 year Jubilee in November. An official invitation is to follow from the ISG.

Motion at 9:00 to adjourn by Anke/ second by Kathy. All voted yes.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Rudolphi

PShR Registrar